From: Karen Chadha
To: District Information;
Subject: Annual report 2022

Date: Friday, July 14, 2023 12:10:53 PM

Attachments: apple-touch-icon.png

## CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders.

Lots of great things happening in Mackenzie. Just wanted to add something that I strongly feel the following needs should be added to Climate action.

Waste management of hazardous waste (concrete and asphalt needs to be addressed). If it is not affordable to dispose of appropriately then our town and forests will look more run down (back yard will continue to be used as a dumping ground). We the community need to look at working together with forestry, landfill, businesses and provincial/federal government to make sure we are following climate initiatives. Clear cutting and dumping concrete and asphalt is happening. MLIB also needs to be part of climate action. Accountability is everyone's business to have a future for our community. Checks and balances is challenging but I'm hoping we address it for the annual report to include hazardous waste and possible other items that are not included at the landfill. As a community, climate action needs to include that our "back yards" are taken care of through climate action plan.

FYI: The following is an initiative the federal government is trying to do. It was an article with a resource I used at school with my ELL students. They were excited that MLIB was in the article. I hope there was checks and balances.

Ottawa reveals its latest plan to plant 2 billion trees by 2030



billion frees by 2030

Sent from my iPhone